Welcome Home Ministries - Africa April 2007

Whoever welcomes a child welcomes me

"To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms."

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,

May I join you in your home? Please visit Welcome Home in your own living room. This year we were able to have a company make a 6½ minute DVD for us so that we could give you a better glimpse into life at Welcome Home. (I have also added some fun video clips taken over the last 2 years.) My home has been a hive of activity as we have been producing the DVDs for you.

The home in Uganda is very busy as always. Esther and William are doing a wonderful job of leading our team to take the best care of the children. The numbers got up to a high of 66 this last month with the tight bed situation relieved when Naomi, Sarah and Isaac were adopted by a Ugandan family from Kampala (they had adopted a boy from our home 4 years ago). The count is 63, (12 Preemies, 18 Babies, and 33 Toddlers) but will change quickly as many toddlers are getting ready to return to their village families.

Thank you so much for caring

Your Welcome Home Family



director Mandy Sydo invites you to enjoy the DVD and respond with your thoughts. (she will be in Uganda for all of April, but hubby Luke answers emails and the phone).

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, **PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822**, Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@sbcglobal.net African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: **www.welcomehomeafrica.com** Printed free by JR Gibson & Co. (Century 21)

Welcome Home Ministries - Africa April 2007



"To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms."

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,

May I join you in your home? Please visit Welcome Home in your own living room. This year we were able to have a company make a 6½ minute DVD for us so that we could give you a better glimpse into life at Welcome Home. (I have also added some fun video clips taken over the last 2 years.) My home has been a hive of activity as we have been producing the DVDs for you.

The home in Uganda is very busy as always. Esther and William are doing a wonderful job of leading our team to take the best care of the children. The numbers got up to a high of 66 this last month with the tight bed situation relieved when Naomi, Sarah and Isaac were adopted by a Ugandan family from Kampala (they had adopted a boy from our home 4 years ago). The count is 63, (12 Preemies, 18 Babies, and 33 Toddlers) but will change quickly as many toddlers are getting ready to return to their village families.

Thank you so much for caring

Your Welcome Home Family



director **Mandy Sydo** invites you to enjoy the DVD and respond with your thoughts. (she will be in Uganda for all of April, but hubby Luke answers emails and the phone).

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, **PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822**, Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@sbcglobal.net African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: **www.welcomehomeafrica.com** Printed free by JR Gibson & Co. (Century 21)

Welcome Home Ministries - Africa April 2007



"To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms."

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,

May I join you in your home? Please visit Welcome Home in your own living room. This year we were able to have a company make a 6½ minute DVD for us so that we could give you a better glimpse into life at Welcome Home. (I have also added some fun video clips taken over the last 2 years.) My home has been a hive of activity as we have been producing the DVDs for you.

The home in Uganda is very busy as always. Esther and William are doing a wonderful job of leading our team to take the best care of the children. The numbers got up to a high of 66 this last month with the tight bed situation relieved when Naomi, Sarah and Isaac were adopted by a Ugandan family from Kampala (they had adopted a boy from our home 4 years ago). The count is 63, (12 Preemies, 18 Babies, and 33 Toddlers) but will change quickly as many toddlers are getting ready to return to their village families.

Thank you so much for caring

Your Welcome Home Family



director **Mandy Sydo** invites you to enjoy the DVD and respond with your thoughts. (she will be in Uganda for all of April, but hubby Luke answers emails and the phone).